
The chair of the Academic Assessment Committee, Professor James Mulrooney, requests 
that the Faculty Senate add one additional member to the committee: Cassandra 
Broadus-Garcia, of the Department of Art, for the academic year 2013−14. With the 
changes in General Education and our need to increase our assessment of General 
Education to satisfy NEASC accreditation standards, the committee needs her expertise. 
This is allowed by Article 2.13 of the Bylaws of the Faculty Senate. 


